August 15, 2012

Mr. David W. Banner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Banner;

Attached in the electronic filing is supplemental information regarding our annual ETC certification that includes data for 2013.
Sincerely,

Dale Merten

Chief Operating Officer

